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Rep. Mason:

To help you review this version of the bill, I inserted NOTES that point out the new
material added in this version.

Also note that I don’t think a new appropriation is necessary for the PSC to make
grants, as such grants can be made under current law pursuant to the PSC’s federal
appropriation under s. 20.155 (1) (m).
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